
 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Town of Sharpsburg, Georgia will hold a  

 
Public Hearing on Monday, December 30, 2019, for  

 
the purpose of hearing public comments related to 

 
 the proposed General Fund and SPLOST Budgets 

 
 for the year 2020.   The Public Hearing will be held 

 
 at 6:00pm at the Sharpsburg Recreation Center on 

 
 105 Main Street. City Council Meeting scheduled  

 
after Public Hearing.  A copy of the proposed  

 
budget is available for view at Town Hall.  To  

 
request a copy you can leave a message at  

 

770-251-4171 or email sharpsburg@sharpsburg-ga.gov 
 

 

Deannia Roberson 
Town Clerk 
Town of Sharpsburg 
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